

St Albert's Catholic Primary School

Weekly Newsletter Friday, 01 October 2021 www.stalbertsprimary.co.uk

Miss Delahunty

We said a sad goodbye to Miss Delahunty on Wednesday. It was lovely to see all the children and so many parents wishing her well and thanking her for all the support she has given to the children and parents themselves over the years. We wish Miss Delahunty success in her new adventures and some well deserved peace and relaxation.

Our New learning Mentor - Miss Jones
Joining Mrs Deyes on our Learning Mentor
team will be Miss Jones. Miss Jones is very
well known to the children and families and is
excited to start her work as a Learning
Mentor. Miss Jones will be working on
attendance and punctuality and will also be
working with the children and parents. As
always if you need support in any way please
contact either Mrs Deyes or Miss Jones and
they will do all they can to help.





Residential

Our postponed Year 6 residential to PGL is due to take place next week on Wednesday and Thursday. Thank you to all the parents and children for their understanding and support especially as it was disappointing that it had to be cancelled. Great maturity and flexibility was shown by the children and great things come to those who wait. Fingers

shutterstock · 163266053

crossed and prayers please that we all make it onto the bus. We will have a wonderful jam packed 2 days and we will certainly make the most of it.

Y6 Pupil Leadership Team Congratulations to our new

Year 6 leaders. We are delighted to announce Lucas is our Head boy and Munashe is our new head girl. Our prefects are Alex, Shinwin, Jess and Poppie.

Congratulation to you. We have already put them to work as they showed a visitor around the school yesterday. She was very impressed with their attitudes, confidence, and knowledge.

Student Council

Huge congratulations to our new student council team who were elected this week by the children in their classes. We are sure that they are going to do a marvellous job. Year 2- Luke and Glory, Year 3 Mason and Lyla Mai, Year 4 Lewis and Ilana and Year 5 Daisy and Lena. Watch out St Albert's, here they come.

Cross Country

Well done to our group of children who represented the school on Monday in the Cross Country. What marvellous runners we have we are so proud of their attitudes and determination. We had an

determination. We had an 8th, 13th and top 40 placing. See Twitter for Pics

<u>Football</u>

Likewise with our Year 6 footballers we again had a fantastic run out on

Monday and continued with the great form they have shown this season.

Communion Meeting

The Confession Dates for your diary for Parents of children in year 4 are:

Monday 4th October 6pm - Parents' meeting Wednesday 1st December 2pm - First Confessions

Saturday IIth June 10am -First Holy Communion Communion classes - Sunday 8th May & Sunday 15th May.





St Albert's Catholic Primary School

Weekly Newsletter Friday, 01 October 2021 www.stalbertsprimary.co.uk

shutterstock - 306324032

Gates - 5 to 9

All gates will be closed promptly at 8.55am. If the gates are closed and staff are still about, they will be directing lates to the front gate. Please try and set off a couple of minutes earlier to avoid this inconvenience.

Lates

Thank you to the huge amount of families who are getting their children into school on time. It makes a huge difference to your child and how they start their day off. If they come into school on time they are prepared and not playing catch up or getting embarrassed.

If your child is late they need to enter via the Steercroft front entrance. Parents must bring the children to the office and sign them in. Please do not drop the children at the gates if late as this is a Health and Safety issue.

Unfortunately, we had 14% of the children late today and this is concerning. We appreciate,, however that parents are getting used to the new regime on the gates so hopefully this number, with your co-operation, will be drastically reduced next weeki

Early collection of children

Please be aware that children must be collected at the end of the school day - 3.15pm from their class door. Children can only be collected earlier than this when they have a pre-arranged appointment.

Peace Project

Our year 2 and Year 3 children were very lucky to work with the Peace Foundation on the 'Tiny Steps for Peace' project this week and both classes had a fantastic day as they were able to reflect on what we can do to bring peace to the world we live in Every tiny step is important and makes a difference.

£1 school meal - Thursday 7th Oct

Next week will see the return of the £1 school meal on Thursday 7th Oct. On that day the children will have the 'All day Breakfast' option which is very popular in school. If you pay for school meals then it will only cost £1 on this day.

Week 3	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	9th Oct & 1:00 only Thursday	Friday
Main	Fish Fingers with Chips & Beans	Roast turkey with mash, stuffing, carrots, broccoli & gravy	BBQ chicken fillet with herby new potatoes, salad & coleslaw	All day breakfast with scrambled egg, bacon, sausage, hash brown & beans	Harry Ramsden's Fish with wedges and beans
	Baked Jacket Potato with Cheese, Tuna or Beans	Baked Jacket Potato with Cheese, Tuna or Beans	Baked Jacket Potato with Cheese, Tuna or Beans	Baked Jacket Potato with Cheese, Tuna or Beans	Baked Jacket Potato with Cheese, Tuna or Beans
	Soup	Soup	Soup	Soup	Soup
	Cheese, Ham, Egg or	Cheese, Ham, Egg or	Cheese, Ham, Egg or	Cheese, Ham, Egg or	Cheese, Ham, Egg or
	Tuna Sandwich	Tuna Sandwich	Tuna Sandwich	Tuna Sandwich	Tuna Sandwich
Dessert	Ice cream with fruit	Cheesecake	Jelly & Cream	Frozen Yoghurt	Fruit Nachos
	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt
Drinks	Milk	Milk	Milk	Milk	Milk
	Fruit Juice	Fruit Juice	Fruit Juice	Fruit Juice	Fruit Juice
	Water	Water	Water	Water	Water

At St. Albert's, our mission is walking together with Jesus to LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE